
BOX 65 CARIBOU, MAINE 

January 9, 1958 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD +2, Box 298 
Walnut port, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It was a pleasure to receive your DX report. 

This letter will verify your DX reception. It 
was with great pleasure that WF'ST had the 
opportunity to conduct this test and we are 
looking forward to better reception when we cart 

get more people to stand by. 

Thank you for your interest in WF'ST. 

ES/vc 

Sincerely, 
NORTHERN BROADCASTING CO. 

Elby Stevens 
General Manager 

TELEPHONE 3731 

F. S. TIBBETTS, OWNER 

the finest in music 


